Honor Flight of the Ozarks

To ALL those who had a part in the flight

My son Steve and I thank you for an amazing day on Aug 27th. The planning, the logistics, the volunteers, the timing, was nothing short of remarkable. I had heard stories from men who had been on previous flights, but living it was quite an experience. THANK YOU!!!!!

The reception at Regan airport was a total surprise, touring the military memorials, our police escort, the whole day has given me some great memories. It was my son's first trip to D.C. and he was VERY impressed.

I was totally unprepared and overwhelmed by the Welcome Home reception at the Springfield airport. Goose bumps, teary eyes, and a tightness in the chest describes my feelings as I walked through the lines of family, friends and well- wishers. It was an unforgettable experience thanks to all of you. God bless you.

Carl Hancock

Vietnam veteran

impressed.

I was totally unprepared and overwhelmed by the Welcome Home reception at the Springfield answer. Coost ingress tosay eyes, and

memories. It was my son's first trip to D.C. and he was VERY

rementants of the district to we could be a probable of a SHAMICYC CITIES.